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This Technical Memo is intended to remind users of the ASTM Seq. IVA Testing Method that 
the OHTKA24E-004-1 camshafts should be inspected periodically during the materials storage 
life and possibly repackaged in fresh Rust Veto and VCI paper. The three batches of materials 
were all processed from early 2014 through the middle of 2014.    As with all ferrous materials 
and packaging, there is a storage life. 
 
If any user of the test would like OHT to repackage material or provide materials for repacking 
for continued safe storage, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
  
 
 
 
Jason H. Bowden 
OH Technologies, Inc. 


